

Dear Parents/Carers 27th January 2020

## Belgrade Theatre Visit – Wednesday 16th December 2020

Dream, Believe, Achieve!



A trip to the theatre has been arranged for the whole school. The children will visit the Belgrade Theatre in Coventry to see the morning performance of 'Beauty and The Beast' on Wednesday 16th December 2020. As we would like to give you as long as possible to make the payments we have booked the seats already. This early booking as allowed us a reduced rate even though the pantomime tickets have increased with inflation.



Thanks to the incredible kindness and generosity of parents, we are able to heavily subsidise this trip with monies raised by SMART.



All children will need a packed lunch, which will be eaten when we arrive back in school. Children who normally receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch (please provide a drink of water or squash). As all children in KS1 are entitled to receive free school meals, your child can be provided with a free packed lunch, please indicate on the slip attached if you wish your child to have a school provided lunch. However, they will need to bring a drink of water or squash. KS2 children may also order a <a href="chargeable">chargeable</a> packed lunch, please indicate on the attached slip and again they will need to bring a drink of water or squash.

Please note that we will be leaving **promptly at 9.00 am** and pupils will need to arrive at 8.40 a.m. to allow for registration. WE WILL BE UNABLE TO WAIT FOR ANY PUPILS WHO ARRIVE LATE. The visit will take place during the school day and pupils should be collected from school at 3.15 pm as usual. Normal school uniform should be worn.

In order for your child to take part a voluntary contribution of £15.00 is required.

In order to spread the cost, payment for this trip is to be made in 10 monthly instalments of £1.50 using the online ParentPay system, with the final payment being on 1st November 2020.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Ayres Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

ST. MARY'S C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire. LE10 1AW

Tel: (01455) 637477

office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk



Working in partnership with:

